
7th March 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians and Whānau

Paid Union Meetings Friday 22nd March

The Primary Teachers union NZEI are calling for a paid union meeting during March. Our teachers will
be attending a meeting on Friday 22nd March during the afternoon. It is a legal right for teachers to
attend PUM’s.

As the majority of our teachers are members of NZEI union, they will need to be released to attend this
meeting. Therefore the Board has decided to ask parents who can please collect their child early on this
day i.e at 12.30pm to do so. There will only be a few teachers and our teacher aides left to supervise
learners who require supervision. This will be in the form of a movie in the hall.

We ask that parents arrange to have their children picked up at 12.30pm on Friday 22nd March.

Any children who need to stay at school can be collected from the hall. School will close normally at 3pm
so please ensure your child knows how they are getting home at this time.

We thank you in advance for your support with this.

Yours sincerely

Brad Norman
Presiding Member
Bayview School Board


